Crescent Bar, Inc.
8894 Crescent Bar Road NW, STE 1
Quincy, WA  98848

August 31, 2016

Crescent Bar Condo Association
Dick Peterson, President


Dear Dick:
You have probably heard the rumor that CBI will not have the contract to operate Crescent Bar renewed by Grant County Public Utility District beyond September 30, 2016.  This has come as a surprise to us and thus we need to move quickly to terminate our operations at Crescent Bar.

Your HOA has received water and sewer services from CBI for many years.  We thank you for working with us to maintain these vital services.  

Unfortunately, with no contract, CBI will have to terminate our service to your HOA effective September 30, 2016.  Future services will be determined by Grant County PUD.  Questions should be referred to them.

We need to proceed with termination of CBI activities and close our books.  Therefore, we would appreciate prompt payment of your water and sewer billings promptly after September 30 so that we can close out our books.

We want to thank you for being a good CBI customer.

Sincerely,
Wes

Wes Trammell
General Manager
Crescent Bar, Inc.









Crescent Bar, Inc.
8894 Crescent Bar Road NW, STE 1
Quincy, WA  98848

August 31, 2016

South Park HOA 
Gary Penitsch, President


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Gary:
You have probably heard the rumor that CBI will not have the contract to operate Crescent Bar renewed by Grant County Public Utility District beyond September 30, 2016.  This has come as a surprise to us and thus we need to move quickly to terminate our operations at Crescent Bar.

Your HOA has received water and sewer services from CBI for many years.  We thank you for working with us to maintain these vital services.  

Unfortunately, with no contract, CBI will have to terminate our service to your HOA effective September 30, 2016.  Future services will be determined by Grant County PUD.  Questions should be referred to them.

We need to proceed with termination of CBI activities and close our books.  Therefore, we would appreciate prompt payment of your water and sewer billings promptly after September 30 so that we can close out our books.

We want to thank you for being a good CBI customer.

Sincerely,
Wes

Wes Trammell
General Manager
Crescent Bar, Inc.









Crescent Bar, Inc.
8894 Crescent Bar Road NW, STE 1
Quincy, WA  98848

August 31, 2016

North Park HOA 
Gary Wirta, President


Dear Gary:
You have probably heard the rumor that CBI will not have the contract to operate Crescent Bar renewed by Grant County Public Utility District beyond September 30, 2016.  This has come as a surprise to us and thus we need to move quickly to terminate our operations at Crescent Bar.

Your HOA has received water and sewer services from CBI for many years.  We thank you for working with us to maintain these vital services.  

Unfortunately, with no contract, CBI will have to terminate our service to your HOA effective September 30, 2016.  Future services will be determined by Grant County PUD.  Questions should be referred to them.

We need to proceed with termination of CBI activities and close our books.  Therefore, we would appreciate prompt payment of your water and sewer billings promptly after September 30 so that we can close out our books.

We want to thank you for being a good CBI customer.

Sincerely,
Wes

Wes Trammell
General Manager
Crescent Bar, Inc.



